
BROUGHTON HACKETT SOCIAL COMMITTEE 
NOTES FROM ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING – TUESDAY 16 MARCH 2021 
 
One event was held in 2020 raising money for St Leonard’s Church 
 
Coffee Morning 
We were only able to hold one event, a coffee morning which took place in early March 
2020 prior to the lockdown restrictions due to the Coronavirus Pandemic. Thanks again 
to Maggie for kindly opening her home to us. We welcomed fellow ‘Village of Culture’ 
villagers who were able to join us in enjoying delicious cakes, a plentiful supply of tea 
and coffee and good company. Sales at the Bring and Buy table and raffle were brisk 
and an excellent total of £345 was raised.  
 
At the AGM a decision was taken to donate £500 to the St Leonard’s Church General 
Fund. We are pleased to be able to provide this money in what has been a difficult year 
for fund raising. 
 
Any future plans for village activities will be discussed at the next meeting on 1 June 
2021 when the situation regarding the lifting of Covid restrictions will be clearer. 
 
Thanks are due to members of our small committee and also to all those who support 
us. 
 
Chair:  Janet Marie Clark  Member: Melanie Nicholls 
Secretary: Maggie Pearse  Member: Helen Bennett 
Treasurer: Sarah Cooper 
 
Broughton Hackett is now a ‘Village of Culture’ as the result of winning a competition in 
conjunction with White Ladies Aston, Churchill and Spetchley, following an initiative from 
Wychavon District Council. More information on this can be found on the village website. 
 
 
Janet Marie Clark – March 2021 

 


